Draft Minutes of the Planning Meeting
of the Whepstead Parish Council on
Tuesday, October 22nd 2019 at 2pm

Attendees	Councillors 		 	N Aitkens - NA
							G Merrett – GM
							S Durrant - SD
							A Walsh – AW

158/1  Plumpton Hall – DC/191557/HH + DC/19/1558/FUL

Cllrs AW, SD, GM and NA met at the Community Centre and travelled to Butlers Cottage, Plumpton to view the part retrospective application for a stable block.
They viewed the concrete block double stable, but next to it was another building directly behind the garage of Butler’s Cottage which appeared to have caused flooding to the garage. This building and one behind that were not part of the retrospective application but also did not appear on the plan of existing buildings. 
As they left Plumpton, they viewed the track to the open-sided barn, (retrospective application) but it was not visible. 
On arrival back at the Community Centre Cllr GM proposed and it was seconded by Cllr AW that the PC could not comment without further information because what they saw on the ground was different from the application. All agreed.

The meeting closed at 3pm
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